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I strongly oppose eliminating mail-in voting in Oregon. Requiring in-person voting 

places an unfair burden on those who have physical or medical handicaps, have full-

time jobs, have small children at home, lack means of transportation, or live in remote 

rural areas. Mail-in voting has proven secure and effective and ensures greater voter 

participation.  Vote NO on requiring in-person voting. 


